

Options

Sign out

Re: Letter to the School Board requesting Lane Change

Sheri Brewer

Reply Reply All

Sent:

Thursday, November 30, 2017 12:10 PM

☐ Forward

To:

Paul Brownlow

Attachments:

Sheri Brewer ACP Exit 9-14~1.pdf (64 KB) [Open as Web Page]

Dear Board of Education.

Please accept this amended request to change lanes from MA+10 to MA+20. My updated official transcript will be sent to Kim Moske who will receive them and place them in the board packet for the January board meeting.

The following are a summary of classes:

MSUM:

4 credits Math 634 Probability and Statistics for Teachers4 credits

Summer 2017

3 credits Math 512 Teaching Proportional Reasoning3 credits

Fall 2017 (in process)

ACP Credits:

3 credits awarded for the first year (summer curriculum development) of STEM Stars awarded 9/14/16 (see attached ACP Exit Form)

Sorry for the confusion,

Sheri Brewer Mathematics Teacher Verndale High School 411 SW Brown St Verndale, MN 56481

(218) 445-5184

From: Sheri Brewer <sbrewer@verndale.k12.mn.us>

Date: Friday, November 17, 2017 at 4:16 AM

To: Paul Brownlow <pbrownlow@verndale.k12.mn.us> Subject: Letter to the School Board requesting Lane Change

To the Verndale Board of Education,

Please accept this letter of request to change lanes from MA+10 to MA+20. My official transcripts have been sent to Kim Moske who received them and placed them in the board packet for the next board meeting.

I have completed classes through Southwest Minnesota State University (SMSU) and Minnesota State University Moorhead (MSUM) in the process of obtaining 18 credits of masters classes with direct math content to enable me to continue to teach concurrent enrollment classes through Mstate.

The following are a summary of classes:

SMSU:

Math 501Introduction to Mathematical Logic2 credits

Spring 2016

Math 515Advanced Topics in Discrete Math4 credits

Summer 2016

Math 550Real Analysis

4 credits Summer 2016

MSUM:

Math 634Probability and Statistics for Teachers4 credits

Summer 2017

Math 512Teaching Proportional Reasoning3 credits

Fall 2017 (in process)

I am currently taking the Math 512, but it is not needed for the lane change. I will finish this semester 1 credit short of the required 18 (for concurrent enrollment requirements), but plan on taking a Calculus course this summer through Summer Institute. This will be submitted through Staff Development.

Respectfully,

Sheri Brewer **Mathematics Teacher** Verndale High School 411 SW Brown St Verndale, MN 56481 (218) 445-5184



Connected to Microsoft Exchange